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August 10, 2016 
 

 
We are deeply saddened to announce the death of long time CAPG Board 
member, our colleague and friend, Nola Folker-Hill.   
 
Nola Folker-Hill was a dedicated Councillor in the Town of Kentville since 
2000. She served as both Chair and Vice-Chair of the Kentville Board of Police 
Commissioners and has been an active member of the CAPG Board of 
Directors since 2014. The CAPG has lost a respected leader and a dedicated 
Director, and the Police Governance community has lost an important 
advocate.  
 
On behalf of CAPG’s Board and staff, we wish to extend condolences to Ms. 
Folker-Hill’s family and friends. You can view Ms. Folker-Hill’s obituary and 

donation details at the following link:  
 
http://www.whitefamilyfuneralhome.com/obituaries/108935 
 
We hope you will take a moment and share your memories Ms. Folker-Hill on the Condolences page.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Rob Stephanson, FCPA, FCGA, President 
Canadian Association of Police Governance 
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